
 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Next week, St Philip’s will be participating in a local History trail and art project with Historic England, 
Islington Mill and a local tour guide. This will be an exciting opportunity for the children to learn more about 
the history of the local area and express their learning through art.  
 
St Philips would like to invite all parents / carers to view the artwork that is created throughout the 
week on Friday 19

th
 May. Doors to the hall will be open from 2:45pm for viewing.  

 
On the day your child will be going on the History trail, please ensure they wear comfortable footwear. The 
day your child is completing the artwork please ensure they wear an old, baggy t-shirt you don’t mind getting 
messy and stained. Note: Some PE days have changed only for next week, see in red. Please see the 
timetable below: 
 
 

 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Beverley Jackson 
(Head Teacher) 

 

 Morning 

Lu
n

c
h

ti
m

e
 

Afternoon 

M
O

N
 

 

Year 1 History Trail  

 

Year 2 History Trail 

 

Year 5 PE 

Year 3 History Trail 

 

Year 4 PE 

TU
E
 

 

Year 1 Art 

 

Year 2 Art 

 

Year 4 History Trail with Emma 

 

Year 3 PE 

Year 3 Art 

 

Year 4 Art 

 

Year 5 History Trail 

 

W
E
D

 

   

Year 6 History Trail 

 

Nursery PE 

Year 5 Art 

 

Year 6 Art 

 

TH
U

R
 

  

Reception PE 

 

Year 6 PE 

 

F
R

I  

Year 1 PE Year 2 PE 

 

2:45pm – The hall is open for parents to view the 

children’s artwork 
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